
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref M66168 
(please quote our reference on all correspondence) 
Date:     21 June 2019 

 
 
 
Mr A Whitcroft 
6 Camden Mews 
Camden 
London 
NW1 9UY 
 
 
 
Dear Alex 

 
Re: Demolition of single storey garage to the rear of (with façade retention) and  erection of new 
dwelling at 6 Camden Mews, Camden, London, NW1 9UY 
 
We were employed to carry out the building control service and inspections on the above project.  
 
We are aware of the optional requirement from the planning department for the dwelling to be in accordance with AD-
M4 (2).  
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that we regard the works in accordance with AD-M4(2). 
 
Our final certificate has unfortunately been issued and therefore we are unable to re-issue the certificate with the 
correct wording regarding this matter left in place 
 
Hopefully this letter alone meets your needs.  
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Gary Pendered  
Project manager  
E-mail gary.pendered@salusai.co.uk 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

          
   


